Meeting of the Old Kimboltonians' Lodge 17 May 2024



The Lodge was honoured to welcome two representatives from the Grand Lodge of Denmark, pictured here with W.Bro Francis Margot, Assistant Provincial Grand Master, R.W.Bro Mark Constant, Provincial Grand Master and W.Bro Dale Gilbert, Assistant Provincial Grand Master.



R. W. Bro Mark Constant presented a 60 year certificate to W. Bro Roger Cheney



The Festive Board was held in the White Hall with 85 attending.



Our Worshipful Master W. Bro Bob Turner taking wine with newly appointed Provincial Officers.



The Official Visitor W.Bro Francis Margot, newly appointed Assistant Provincial Grand Master, giving an update from Province



The Toast to the Master was given by W. Bro John Hitchin



The Response on Behalf of Visitors given by W. Bro Steve Mantle